

Early Years Site: 103 Effingham Road, Lee, London SE12 8NS

Tel: 0208 852 0187

Deputy: Mrs Michelle Carey



Year 2 & Junior Site: Newstead Road, Lee, London SE12 0SJ

Tel: 0208 857 8792

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell

Committed to Safeguarding

Headteacher: Miss Margaret Hanrahan

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 22

24th February, 2017

Notes for your diary

2nd March – World Book Day

3rd until 9th March – Book Fair at Newstead Road site

3rd March – Bingo Night (6.15pm Junior site)

7th & 8th March - Parent/Teacher Meetings both sites

30th March 7pm - Internet Safety Meeting For Parents and Carers

Events this week

Dear Parents and Carers,

Congratulations to a group of our year 6 pupils who went to Bonus Pastor on Thursday to take part in an inter school Quick Sticks Hockey tournament. They won every match!

All our Year 5 girls went to St Ursula's today to take part in an Anne Frank experience. They all learnt a great deal and they even had a tour of the school.

Supporting your child with friendships

Questionnaires and other feedback have shown us that many of you worry about how your child develops friendships and how to support your child if they fall out with friends or get left out. We have invited a team of experts in this area to run an informal session focusing on these issues, for parents and carers. This will be held in the library at the Junior site on Wednesday 15th March after drop off. So come along for tea, coffee, cakes and lots of really helpful advice and support. Infant site pupils can be dropped off from 8.50 on this morning.

Bingo Night

Only one week to go until the Family Bingo Night! Bring the kids, friends and relatives to an evening of fun, nibbles, drinks and great prizes! The Bingo will be hosted by the Friends on 3 March at the Junior School Hall at 6.15pm. All proceedings will go to the school. We are still accepting prize donations so if you have any unwanted gifts please drop them at the office.

We are also looking for 2 volunteers to help for half an hour on the night – thank you.

World Book Day - Thursday 2nd March 2017

We are delighted to celebrate World Book Day once again. We would love to see the children dressed up as their favourite book character next Thursday; it would be excellent to see as many home-made costumes as possible – even if this is just a head-dress or props.

There will also be a Book Fair at the Newstead Road site from 3rd until 9th March inclusive. The stall will be staffed by Year 6 children and run from 3.35pm until 4:10pm each afternoon after school on these dates.

School meals Years 3 - 6

Year 3 – 6 dinners will cost £60 (£10 per week/£2 per day) – this is for meals from 20th February until 31st March.

Lewisham Music Hub Newsletter

Please follow this link to access the February Newsletter: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/test-post/

First Communion Programme 2016/17, Our Lady of Lourdes, Lee

The next session is this weekend, on Saturday 25th February at 10:00am prompt. Children in the church and parents in the hall – teas and coffees will be available from 9:45am. We will be covering Chapter 9 – The Greatest Gift.

LEWISHAM LIVE! 2017

A festival of music and dance from the children and young people of Lewisham

Lewisham Live returns for its 8th year celebrating young performers in music and dance across the borough! Under the banner Lewisham Live EXPLODES the 2017 festival will include an eclectic mix of new projects and old favourites working with professional artists and taking place in prestigious venues across the borough. With 16 performances, in 9 different venues and well over 2,000 young performers, this year is the biggest festival yet!

For more information please visit www.lewishamlive.wordpress.com

Open Evenings

Tuesday 7th March

Infant site between 3.30pm and 6pm Junior site between 4.30pm and 7pm

Wednesday 8th March

Infant site between 4.30pm and 7pm Junior site between 3.45pm and 6.15pm

Don't forget to make your appointment to meet with your child's class teacher. The forms are available in the reception area for you to sign up for your preferred time. If you cannot pop in to sign up, then call the school office after 9.30am and before 3pm and we will do our best to accommodate you.

There will be crèche facilities at both sites during these meetings.

Attendance & Punctuality for this term

Total late 18 throughout the school. Congratulations to 6F, 6M, 5T, 4/5L, 1R and Rec B, with no late children. Well done to 6F,6M, 4/5L, 3A and 3U with 100% attendance.

Class	<u>Attendance</u>	<u>Lates</u>	Class	<u>Attendance</u>	Lates	Class	Attendance	Lates
Reception C	95%	1	Year 2T	99%	3	Year 4K	99%	4
Reception B	99%	0	Year 2F	97%	1	Year4/5 L	100%	0
Year 1 A	96%	5	Year 3U	100%	1	Year 5T	98%	0
Year 1 R	98%	0	Year 3A	100%	3	Year 6M	100%	0
						Year 6F	100%	0

Margaret Hanrahan

















